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Giving Update 

Budget to Yearend: $375, 000 

Income to Yearend: $389, 795 

Surplus: $14, 795 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Leader: Jake Friesen 

Speaker: Keith Friesen 

Song Leader & Pianist: Cassie Giesbrecht & Presley 

Schroeder 

Date: January 9, 2022 

 

 

Date:  Aug 22, 2021  

Community Announcements 

 

From MDS (Mennonite Disaster Service) 

-As a new year rolls in, MDS volunteers are getting 
back out to projects! We are thankful for the many 
volunteers who are able and willing to respond to 
recent disasters and continue to serve those have 
been waiting for a home for many years since 
disaster struck their community. 

-MDS is hiring! If you want to make a difference 
and you thrive in an exciting, fast-paced disaster 
response environment, consider one of our 
openings at Mennonite Disaster Service. Learn 
more on our website: 
https://mds.org/employment/ 

See foyer bulletin board for volunteer updates or 
visit www.mds.org 

 

 

 

 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Rentals - Dorothy Hildebrandt –204-324-4426 

Lead Pastor- Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 
Jan. 16 – Gerry Giesbrecht 

Jan. 23 – Keith Friesen/Deacon installation 

Jan. 30 – Keith Friesen 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 

-Helen Janzen 

 

 

  
 

  

 

Missions 
Ryan Thiessen 

Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 

Honsberger 

Laure & Family (Congo) 

Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village   
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Prayer for the Week 

“Lord Jesus, thank you for loving your sheep, for 
knowing us, and calling us to yourself. Amen.” 

 

Church Announcements 

 

-January 23, we will have the vote of 

affirmation and installation for Kevin & Helen 

Krahn as deacons. 

 

-Usher meeting for all ushers after the service 

January 23rd in the big classroom upstairs. 

New and existing ushers please plan on 

attending. 

 

Prayer & Praise 
 

Praise God that Kevin and Helen Krahn have 

accepted the call to serve as deacons.  Please 

be in prayer for them, as well as the entire 

deacon team, as they serve God through 

serving the church in this way. 

 

 

 

 

-If you are newer to BMC, or if you are 

checking us out, we would love to connect 

with you.  Please take a Connect Card from 

the back of the pews, jot down your name 

and contact info and drop it in the offering 

bag that the ushers have on your way out of 

the sanctuary.  They will make sure it gets 

back to Keith so we can touch base. 

 

 

 

January 9, 2022 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship & Prayer 

Worship in Song 

Prayer 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading 

Ezekiel 34:11-16, 30-32 & 1 Peter 1:3-5 

Message – “My Sheep Hear My Voice, I Know 

Them, and They Follow Me” 

Communion 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

Youth Calendar 

January 12th – We will be having an 

outdoor/indoor games evening. Please bring 

skates and outdoor gear and board/card games 

you like to play.  

Time – 7-9pm  
 

 

Birth Announcement 

 
Congratulations to Seth & Erica Klassen on the 

birth of their son, Malachi Elliott, born on 

January 3rd, 2022! He is a grandson for Ray & 

Char Klassen. We want to wish you God’s 

blessings as you assume the role of Christian 

parents to the child God has entrusted into your 

care! 
 

 

 

 

Verse for the Week 

 “My sheep hear my voice, and I know them, and 

they follow me.” - John 10:27 

Upcoming Events 

-CHURCH RETREAT is being planned for 

February 4-6, 2022, here at the church! Our 

speakers will be Len and Sharon Harms, on the 

topic of God as our Foundation. More details to 

come! Please keep this weekend open and plan 

to attend! 

Girls and Boys Clubs 

-Clubs resumes this week Wednesday, Jan. 12th. 

 

 


